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Statement of Mrs. LE Duc Hanh
Deputy Permanent Representative of Viet Nam

At the Review of the 3rd cycle UPR Report of Chile
(Tuesday, 22 January 2019)
Mr. President,

Viet Nam commends Chile's comprehensive approach to address existing and emerging challenges through the national human rights plan and initiatives implemented within this framework, such as the national compact for children; the Araucanía Plan for the Mapuche people; the Adulto Mejor plan for older persons; and the Agenda for Women.
Noting that Chile is a natural disasters-prone country and vulnerable to climate change, Viet Nam commends Chile for its efforts in increasing the natural disaster resilience for its population, including through National Strategic Plan for Risk and Disaster Management, the National Climate Change Action Plan, etc. 
Viet Nam recommends Chile: 


1. Adopt the bill on the comprehensive protection of children's rights at the earliest possible. 


2. Continue to take measures to increase the natural disaster and climate change resilience, particularly for those belong to vulnerable groups of its society. 

Viet Nam wishes Chile a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President./.
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